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14" October 2022

HOLIDAY CLUB

We will be running a Holiday Club in the
October holidays. The Club will be Halloween
themed crafts and activities led by our school
staff. This is a free club and lunch and snacks

will be provided.

The Club will take place on Wednesday 26
and Thursday 27" October from 10:00am —
2:00pm for children from Reception to Year 6

A Google form has been sent out to all
parents and this will be on a first come first
served basis. If you do sign your child up
please ensure that you do bring them along to
the club.






HARVEST FESTIVAL SERVICE

There will be a Family Harvest
Festival Service at St. Andrew's
Church this Sunday at 10.30am
with refreshments afterwards.

All welcome






https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/lift-knowledge-exchange-hub-joint-media-engagement-tickets-427072323817
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/lift-knowledge-exchange-hub-joint-media-engagement-tickets-427072323817




